
REDLAND CITY BANDS, PO Box 516, Cleveland Qld 4163
Email: news@redlandcitybands.org.au

 

MUSIC TO OUR EARS
Edition 1, May 2009

New committee, new contact details

As you all know, we have a new President and a newish committee.

Here are the contact details:

President George McDonald
Vice President Bill Gennings

Secretary
Treasurer Joy Lovey

Property Officer Glen Vieritz
Publicity

Senior Librarian Glen Vieritz
Band reps Simon (Concert Band)

Jim (Wind Ensemble)
Jenny (Beginner Band)
Adrian (Swing Band)
Graeme (Big Band)

Glen (Inaccord)

And of course our conductors:

Concert Band John Allen 3822 9593
Wind Ensemble Allen Clark 3822 8833
Beginner Band Reece Jarman

Swing Band
Big Band Rod Bridges

Absences from rehearsals
If you are unable to attend a rehearsal it is up to you to let your conductor know.
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Anniversary celebrations – mark your diaries

We are in full rehearsal mode for our 25th Anniversary concert to
be held on Sunday 31 May. All bands will play on the day so make
sure you have the date set aside.

We are also well underway with preparations for our 25th
anniversary dinner. We have booked a function room at the Redlands Sporting Club for
Sat 25 July 2009. Notices were posted and emails sent seeking small ensembles to play
on the night. If you would like to play, please speak to Don White. Tickets for the dinner
should be on sale soon.

Anzac Day

This year’s turnout for the Anzac Day march was tremendous and very impressive! You
marched in step and in rows (yes Allen couldn’t see you but others could!!) and played
beautifully. We could hear you before we could see you and waited expectantly for our
first glimpse. We were not disappointed!

At the cenotaph, you performed beautifully and were a credit to the organization, your
families, but mostly to yourselves.

Mayor Melva Hobson, John and Allen said it all when they congratulated you on a job
well done.

Formal Uniforms (red shirts)
Committee has decided that all concert band players (members of the Concert Band,
Wind Ensemble and Beginner Band) will wear the new shirt at formal concerts. To date,
orders have been taken from most players of the Concert Band and Wind Ensemble. If
you have not ordered a shirt yet, please do so at your next rehearsal. Please make sure
that you have your money ready - $25.00 per shirt when you place your order.

Date claimers:

George, I am not sure if I have the latest info here. Can you check and correct please?

Date Event Place Time Band

17 May Park concert Capalaba Noon Concert Band

31-May Anniversary
Concert Thornlands TBA All Bands
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21 Jun Park concert Capalaba Noon Beginners & Wind
Ens

19 July Park concert Capalaba TBA Swing & Big Bands

25-Jul Anniversary
Dinner

Wellington
Point TBA All Bands

16 Aug Park concert Capalaba Noon Concert Band

30-Aug Seniors Week Thornlands TBA Concert Band

20 Sep Park concert Capalaba Noon Beginners & Wind
Ens

22-Nov Concert Thornlands 1:00pm All Bands

New bari sax
George, info here please

Any news?

Is there a special birthday, special event (weddings perhaps???) or information you
would like passed along? Please tell us and we will include it in our next issue! Happy
snaps always welcomed.

You can email

news@redlandcitybands.org.au or you can email your information straight to Wendy:

wen_mor@hotmail.com

or you can call Wendy on 3207 4965
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